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SUBJECT: PUBLIC HEARING – TO CONSIDER SALARIES OF CERTAIN 
ELECTED COUNTY AND PRECINCT OFFICERS CONTAINED 
WITHIN TARRANT COUNTY GOVERNMENT'S FISCAL YEAR 
2025 BUDGET

COMMISSIONERS COURT ACTION REQUESTED

It is requested that the Commissioners Court conduct a public hearing to receive public input 
concerning the salaries of certain elected County and Precinct officers contained within Tarrant 
County Government’s Fiscal Year 2025 budget.

BACKGROUND

State law requires that the Commissioners Court conduct a public hearing concerning the salaries of 
certain elected County and Precinct officers contained within the County’s Fiscal Year 2025 budget. 

A copy of the legal notice containing the salaries and allowances of these officials is attached. The 
purpose of the public hearing is to receive input from the public.

FISCAL IMPACT

The costs associated with this action are included in the County’s proposed Fiscal Year 2025 budget.


